
We've had too many presidents elected while receiving fewer votes than their opponents. The electoral 
college no longer serves any democratic function for this country. Working towards a 'one person one 
vote' principle is the essence of democracy, and would strengthen our union. 
 
Please vote Yes on SB 870.   
 
Thank you, 
-Patrick Haben  
 


